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NEWSLETTER    29th September 2023  
Notes from the Headteacher’s Study 

September 
 

Amazingly we are in the last week of September!  This first 
month back has already been very exciting.  As well as 
keeping the children on track with their learning, the focus 
has been on Northway ‘R’s: embedding our Northway 
Relentless Routines and strengthening Relationships.  
Children have risen to the challenge and this morning 

Today is National Teaching Assistant Day.  We are blessed at 
Northway with Teaching Assistants for every class, additional 
adults to work with specific children and then even more 
support staff across school.  Today we celebrated the great 
impact they have on our community with a treat mid-morning 
and then and also paused at 11.30am to publicly recognise 
their work.  Ask your child which TA in School they would like 
to celebrate today.  It should be a great conversation. 
 
Have a fantastic weekend! 
 

Mr Hargreaves 
HEADTEACHER 

Autumn 1 2023 

Hair Ribbons: 
 
We reminded the children in the hall this morning about hair ribbons.  Hair ribbons / 
bows should be only worn in School colours (royal blue / silver or grey) and should be 
no bigger than the size of the child’s clenched hand (as a guide).  Although very               
en vouge ‘Jojo Bows’ should not be worn as they are a fashion item rather than 
uniform.  Thank you for your assistance with this – wearing uniform with pride. 

SEND check-ins:   
 

Mr Bayliss our SENDCo has been meeting with each family of children on our 
SEND register.  Face to face appointments are offered.  Have you booked 
yours?  Having time to speak about the good things and share any worries you 
may have creates the focus for these conversations. 
 
These opportunities have been put into the school calendar each term so 
parents can have official meetings, as well as informal ones throughout. 
 
Miss Scott has now started her SENDCo Award which means very quickly she 
will be skilled and able to work as Assistant SENDCo.  When Mrs Dang returns 
from Maternity Leave, we will have a full time SENDCo, Deputy SENDCo and an 
Assistant SENDCo. 

       98+ Green 
                 95%-97% Amber 

                      94% and below Red 

Week 2 
ATTENDANCE 

 

Reception Gruffalo 97% 
Reception Stickman 98.3% 
Year 1 Morris  89.6% 
Year 1 Sharman  98.6% 
Year 2 Churchill  99.2% 
Year 2 Windsor  94.4% 
Year 3 Roscoe  99.3% 
Year 3 Archer  94.5% 
Year 4 Lennon  95.5% 
Year 4 McCartney 96.4% 
Year 5 Hawking  93.8% 
Year 5 Turing  99.2% 
Year 6 Anning  96.7% 
Year 6 Darwin  96.4% 
 

Week 4 
Congratulations! 

 

Attendance: 
2Churchill 
3Archer 

1Sharman 
 

Total: 
96.1% 

This week’s 
HOUSE 

WINNER 
(Marvellous Me) 

Arrive on time FOR 
ten to nine. 

It’s the smart-way and 
the North-way to start! 

 

they were all congratulated as a school in our Celebration Assembly. 
 

Relentless Routines encompass everything: the way we dress (uniform), walk around 
school, speak to each other, interact … everything.  Linked to this, pupils and staff need 
to develop strong professional relationships with trust at the centre.  This way, staff 
know how a child learns best and how to help them when challenges arise. 
 

http://www.northway.liverpool.sch.uk/


 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3Roscoe:  Friendship 
 

3Roscoe led our Assembly on Thursday around the theme of Friendship.  They 
were amazing!  Hearing them sing was wonderful too.  Friendship is our theme 
for Autumn 1 – What makes a good friend?  How can you speak up for your 
friend?  When things go wrong, how can you resolve issues well?  Friendship 
is so important and keeping friend, even more! 
 

“Friends are like the walls of a house.  Sometimes they hold you up, 
sometimes you lean on them, but sometimes it’s just enough to know 

they’re just standing by.” (Anon) 

What an amazing 
start to our Cross 
Country season! 

Key Dates:   
 

27th September  3R Class Assembly 
9th October  Harvest KS2 (6D Class Assembly) 
11th October  English Parents in the Classroom Event 
16th October  Harvest KS1 (6A Class Assembly) 
24th October  Parents Evening (face to face) 
25th October  Parents Evening (face to face) 
27th October  EYFS KS1 / KS1 / KS2 Disco 
   Half Term 
  
 

Cross Country:   
 

It was a typical September evening, with a clear sky, then suddenly a chance 
of rain, then a rainbow… as we walked across Croxteth Park.  What was special 
about it?  It was Northway’s first Cross Country Competition with a brand new 
squad and we were all so excited! 
 
Wow!  What a race meet!  The children ran with determination, courage and 
perseverance all rolled into one.  They were amazing.  Every child finished so 
strongly and demonstrated all the running technique advice we had offered. 
 
The next race is n Tuesday at Newsham Park … can’t wait! 

Kings Leadership 
Academy Wavertree:   
 

You may remember I met with the 
Principal Designate of Kings 
Leadership Academy, Wavertree, 
back in the Summer Term.  
Principal, Mr Barker, has offered to 
come into School after collection 
on Wednesday (3.30pm) to speak 
to any parents who would like to 
know more about the new school.  
Please put Wednesday into your 
diaries if you are interested.  The 
offer came through at 3.15pm 
today so apologies for the late 
notice. 
  
 

Celebration:   
 

I think this picture says it all!  When a pupil comes to see me 
with work they are proud of, it makes my day!  Marvellous 
Maths and a great attitude!  Thank you! 


